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1st February 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Energize 2018 - History Matters 

 

This term Year 4 will be taking part in Energize at the Wycombe Swan theatre and they 

will be performing the musical ‘History Matters’. There will be 11 songs to learn with 

actions and for one of the songs the class have already started learning a dance. 

   

Wycombe Swan performance dates are the evenings of: 

 

 Thursday 15th March 2018 

 Saturday 17th March 2018 

 

Tickets are already on sale through the Wycombe Swan box office. There will be a letter 

closer to these dates informing you about the arrangements for dropping off and 

collecting your children for both performances. 

  

Children will require a costume for the show that makes them look like they are a school 

inspector. They will need to dress in smart clothes; please see the example pictures 

(attached pdf). We will provide the children with a tie so that they are all wearing the 

same one, the children will also need to wear black plimsolls.  

 

Given that it is such a short term, I would like to see all outfits at school the week 

commencing the 26th February which will ensure sufficient time ahead of the dress 

rehearsals should we need to resolve any issues. 

   

The class will attend two rehearsals, with the other schools taking part, at the Town Hall 

this coming Monday 5th February and again on Tuesday 27th February. For both sessions 

we will leave promptly at 9am and arrive back to school around 2.30pm.  

 

School uniform should be worn and you will need to provide a packed lunch for your 

child in a disposable bag. Please note there will also be a dress rehearsal in the Swan 

theatre on the morning of 15th March.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Eve Heard 
 

Mrs Eve Heard 
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